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As a longtime supporter of the organization, Senator Owen H. Johnson met with the Board

of Directors of the LIAA at their annual conference to hear concerns about issues affecting

the industry.

Left to right: Celeste Richards, Director; Eric Pomisel, Director; Adriana Jacykewycz, Director;
Jackson Dodds, Director; Jean Dodds, Vice President; Deborah Green, President; Senator

Owen H. Johnson; Fred Hyatt IV, Past President; Erik Pauze, Treasurer; Jean Brown,



Executive Secretary



